
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
April 14, 2010 

 

Chairman Tim Hanna called the April Planning Board meeting to order at 7:05 P.M. 
Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Doug Garnar and Jackie Centerwall 
 

Minutes for the March 10, 2010 meetings were presented and reviewed. 
 

Motion was made to accept March meeting minutes with changes; motion was accepted 
and minutes were approved with changes. 
 

Old Business: Tim Hanna did not run the article about the Comprehensive Plan 

Committee and Planning Board vacancies in the Norwich Sun. 

Jackie Centerwall reported that Alison Owens has now received all outstanding meeting 

minutes. 

 

Comprehensive Plan: Doug Garnar did talk with Alison Owens; she is aware of a 

process for implementing the Comprehensive Plan. Alison is sure a public hearing is 

necessary. 

Tim Hanna did bring a manual provided by Association of Towns of the State of New 

York. Tim did look up & provide web links to information on “How to Implement a 

Comprehensive Plan” to Doug Garnar. 

Doug Garnar will follow-up with Millie via email to see what other sections she has 

worked on. 

Doug did not make contact with Participation in Government class at Greene Central 

High School to assist in developing a flyer to promote the Planning Board and the 

Comprehensive Planning process in the community. He will attempt to do this before 

the next meeting. 

Doug did talk with Ben Andrus about assisting with the completion of the outstanding 

sections and the process of editing the Comprehensive Plan section. Ben Andrus is 

interested and would like to discuss the details with the Planning Board. 

 

New Business: Henry DeJager contacted Tim Hanna regarding the new fire station; 

an architectural firm has been contracted with and Mr. DeJager was inquiring about any 



Planning Board requirement and had questions about a 239 County review required 

because the location is within 500 feet of a state highway. 

 

Next meeting is Wednesday, May 12, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community Center. 
 
 June 16th  July 14th 

 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting, motion was 2nd; meeting was adjourned at 

8:10 PM. 


